
From: Katrina Murphy [mailto:katrina@kmir.com.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 13 September 2017 8:47 AM 
To: Chambers - Catanzariti VP 

Cc: David Wilkinson; DHAA Ltd. CEO  
Subject: RE: Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 - Matter Number: AM2016/31 - 

Scheduling Request  

 
Dear Sir,  
 
On behalf of the Dental Hygienists Association of Australia (DHAA), I am writing to request 
confirmation of the parties’ scheduling request, made to Deputy President Gooley on 21 June 2017, 
and in my correspondence to you of 2 July 2017, to:  
 
.               have the Health Professionals and Support Services Award matter listed for the week of 
Monday 11th December and  
.               for the Nurses Award to be separated from the Health Professionals and Support Services 

Award, and thereby heard first in the week set aside in November.    
 
In addition, I am writing to request that the parties to the Health Professionals and Support Services 
Award matter agree on a schedule for matters to be addressed during that week, so that witnesses 
need only be present for one day.   
 
The Australian Dental Association (ADA) supports this scheduling request.   
 
I respectfully request confirmation of this scheduling by way of a Notice of Listing for the week of 
Monday 11th December.  I also request distribution of a draft document listing the order of 
outstanding items related to the HPSS Award, to be heard by the Full Bench with a draft timetable 
for these items in the week of Monday 11th December, for comment from the parties.    
 
Regards, 
Katrina Murphy 
Managing Director 
Katrina Murphy Industrial Relations Pty Ltd 
Tel. (07) 3266 3186 Fx: (07) 3266 1596 
0419 325 954 
PO Box 786, Nundah QLD 4012 
www.kmir.com.au 
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